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 Useful Contacts     
  

Edukos Trust SENDCo – Mrs E Hobbs  

elizabeth.hobbs@edukos.co.uk 
  

Dunswell School Office : 01482 855279 
  

FISH : 01482 396469  

(Families’ information service hub) 

https://www.eastriding.gov.uk/living/children-and-

families/families-information-service-hub/ 

 

East Yorkshire Parent Carer Forum 

https://eypcf.co.uk/  

 

Hull Parent Carer Forum 

http://hullparentcarerforum.co.uk/ 

 

Kids (Hull): 01482 467540 

 

The Local Offer – Hull 

https://hullsendlocaloffer.org.uk/ 

 

The Local Offer – East Riding 

 https://www.eastridinglocaloffer.org.uk/ 
 

  

Please see information below about events that 

have taken place and useful links for organisations 

and events in the local area.  

 

 

Something to Celebrate  
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Gold medals at the Humber Final Hollywood 

Bowl Panathlon 

 

We were super proud of the children that took part in the 

Panathlon challenge at Hollywood Bowl in March. Many 

schools competed in the Humber final and it was such a 

successful event. The amazing group of children that took 

part from Dunswell Academy came first and were given gold 

medals, a certificate and trophy. We are so proud of all of 

the children that took part – Well done everyone! 

Panathlon is a national charity which gives young people the 

opportunity to take part in inclusive competitive sport. Our 

children thoroughly enjoyed the experience and we look 

forward to the next one – Well done to all of those that 

took part.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Useful Signposting 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Sensory 

 

 

https://sensoryprocessinghub.humber.nhs.uk/ 

Humber Sensory Processing Service is a specialist service 

providing support to children who have sensory processing 

difficulties. This service is for children with a Hull GP. The 

Sensory Processing Service is hosted by a small team of 

sensory trained therapists. The therapists provide advice and 

formal sensory processing assessments (criteria requirement 

for formal assessment). 

https://sensoryprocessinghub.humber.nhs.uk/


The website link is useful to find out more about the 

service. It also contains useful information if you want to 

know more about the sensory system. It offers key 

strategies to support children with sensory processing 

difficulties.  

 

Dyslexia Sparks 
 

If you are on Facebook, you can follow their page or go to 

their website http://www.dyslexiasparks.org.uk/   

The Facebook page is very useful. They often share links to 

free webinars about dyslexia or items relating to dyslexia. 

They also run parent/carer support groups.  

 

Aim Higher 
 

Aim higher was set up in 2016 to support families in Hull 

and East Riding affected by Autism/Mental health in 

children and young people. They are a registered charity run 

by parents with children on the autistic spectrum. You can 

follow them on Facebook and look on their website for news 

about inclusive events that they are promoting, support 

information for parents and information about fundraising for 

their charity. They have a newsletter that parents can sign 

up to for free.  
 

https://www.aimhighercharity.com/ 
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You can book your children onto events that they advertise. 

Their website is currently offering tickets for the following 

events: 

 

Wednesday 9th April – SEN Big Fun 

 

Friday 11th April – Inclusive Swimming Session 

 

Monday 14th April – SEND Rock Up Session 

 

Wednesday 16th April – SEND Soft Play Session 

 

 

Special Stars Foundation 

 

https://www.heyspecialstars.co.uk/ 

 

Please see this useful link, providing information about the 

Special Stars Foundation, a ‘not for profit charity’ based in 

Hull who provide support groups, recreational activities and 

creative learning for pupils with SEND, as well as parent 

carer support. 

Their lending library looks particularly fantastic! 

Their website is currently advertising lots of fun activities 

that you can sign you children up for. Some of these 

activities include: 

 

Inclusive Pottery Workshop 

 

Inclusive Dance Workshop 
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Bowling and lunch for children with SEND 

 

 

  

Happy Easter and Thank You to you all 

 
Thank you for your continued support this term. If there is 

any particular area of SEND you would like to know more 

about and would like some help to know where to find out 

more information, please let Mrs Hobbs know in person or 

via email.   

 

 
 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your 

children a wonderful Easter break.  

 
 

  

 



We look forward to working with 

you again after the break.  
 


